
PUBLIC WORKS DEPT.   
 
 
October 22, 2014 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT – SANITATION DIVISION 
 
In observance of the Veteran’s Day Holiday on Tuesday, November 11, 2014 refuse collection 
routes for the City of Fort Dodge will be as follows: 
 

• Monday, November 10th will be normal schedule. 
• Refuse normally collected on Tuesday, November 11th will be collected on Friday, 

November 14th. 
• Recycling collection for those residents east of 15th Street (Monday and Tuesday garbage 

routes) will take place on Wednesday, November 12th. 
• Thursday November 13th and Friday November 14th garbage routes will be normal 

schedule. 

• Central Maintenance Facility yard waste disposal site located at 3001 8th Avenue South 
will be open normal hours on Tuesday, November 11th from 8:00 a.m. until noon.  

• CURBSIDE YARD WASTE WILL BE PICKED UP ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 12th.   
 
The Sanitation Division requests that residents place their refuse, recyclables and yard waste for 
collection by 6:00 AM on these dates. 
 
Weather permitting, Wednesday, November 26th will be the last day for curbside pickup of yard 
waste, and Saturday, November 29th will be the last day of the year for residents/commercial 
customers to dispose of yard waste at the Central Maintenance Facility.  After November 29th, the 
Central Maintenance Facility will be closed for the winter season for yard waste disposal.   
 
Please view the City of Fort Dodge website for additional information:  www.fortdodgeiowa.org.  
 
Greg N. Koch 
Director, Public Works 
Central Maintenance Facility 
 
NEWS MEDIA: 
 
Please give these route changes as a Public Service announcement so residents are aware of this 
change for refuse collection.  Thank you. 
 
E-mailed to News Media and City Staff.   
 
mydocuments/newsrelease/veteranshol2014 

 

Central Maintenance Facility 
3001 8th Avenue South, Fort Dodge, IA 50501 ♦ Phone: (515) 955-6139 ♦ Fax: (515) 574-4311 
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